
 

June 2, 2016 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2015-0237 Natural Gas Market Review – Union Gas Comments on Cost Claims 

Received  
 

Union Gas Limited (“Union”) received cost claims from the Association of Power Producers of 
Ontario (“APPrO”), Building Owners and Managers Association (“BOMA”), Canadian Manufacturers 
& Exporters (“CME”), Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC”), Federation of Rental-housing 
Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”), Industrial Gas Users Association (“IGUA”), London Property 
Management Association (“LPMA”),  School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) and Vulnerable Energy 
Consumer’s Coalition (“VECC”) for the above noted proceeding.   
 
It is Union’s understanding that, as per the Board’s letter dated November 25, 2015, cost awards will be 
recovered from all rate regulated natural gas distributors based on their respective distribution revenues. 
 
Union has reviewed the cost claims submitted and has no specific concerns.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
c.c.: Mark Kitchen, Union Gas 
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